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Dear community of San Jose, and city govt.,

 I feel, to consider, at this time,, a u.s. senate impeachment process, of the former president, is meant
to ask for, and to create boundaries, in what to consider, as unacceptable, in the negotiative &
deliberative powers, of a u.s. president.

 At the same time, this country, is about to embark on a journey, in the next four years, that can invite
the country, to set goals, helped developed, by all sides, in the last decade - towards ideas of peace,
health & human rights, green sustainabilty, and more open, positive sustainable, democratic practices,
within a local community.

 I hope an important lesson, from this senate impeachment process, is how to realize, we are simply, at
a time, of well- reasoned ideas, that can offer, both forgiveness & accountability. 

 And that can allow us, to work towards, our better human ideals & thinking. 

 A part of this good idealism, are the ideas around, positive community sustainability & accountability,
that have been developing, at the local community level, long before Covid-19. 

 Here in San Jose, I hope, it is the process, of everyday community, and the electoral process, that can
continue to be heard, and will be first, in how to consider choices, at this time.

 For the charter review commission, the redistricting commission process, and overall future of San
Jose.

   Sincerely,
   Blair Beekman

 




